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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Richard Bonser <richard.bonser@btinternet.com>
Sent: 17 February 2025 15:14
To: ewpcclerk@gmail.com
Subject: Re: RE: Grant request

Sara 

Having had another look at our grant application and considering our next projects, I wondered if a figure of 
£2,500 was available as we could then fully fund the heating in the toilets, which is one of our most repetitive 
feedback comments from the community after use of the hall. 
  

Re the TPO, I'll chase things up directly, particularly after you making such a valid point for their 
protection. 

  

Kind regards 
Richard D Bonser 

  

------ Original Message ------ 
From: ewpcclerk@gmail.com 
To: richard.bonser@btinternet.com 
Sent: Monday, February 17th 2025, 10:33 
Subject: RE: Grant request 
  

Thank you Richard.  I’ll put this on the agenda. 

  

I’m sending you a separate email re the TPOs. 

  

Many thanks 

Sara 

  

From: Richard Bonser <richard.bonser@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 16 February 2025 15:20 
To: ewpcclerk@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: Grant request 

  


